
Events
May 15th: Principal Coffee 
Talk @7:45 AM

May 16th: Field Day

May 23rd: 5th Grade Awards 
Ceremony 

May 27th: Board Game day

May 28th: Carnival Day!

May 29th: Last Day of School!

June 7: Rising Kindergarten 
play date 9-11am

July 21-25th: Pre-K/Kinder 
camp (registration info 
below)

Week of May 12th

Announcements: 

🎒Pre-K & Kinder Camp: Is your little one starting Pre-K or Kindergarten this fall? Help them 
feel confident and ready with our Kinder Camp at Springdale Park Elementary! CLICK HERE 
to register. 

🔬Check out the Spotlight on Midtown STEAM: Look for some pictures of our STEAM 
Ambassadors!

🦎Want an axolotl? Please email Ms. Siembieda about opportunities to adopt a young 
axolotl! kristin.siembieda@apsk12.org 

🏅Field Day: On Friday, May 16 the SPARK Dragons will participate in Field 
Day!  Our PreK-2nd grade students will compete from 8-10am and 3rd-5th 
grade will compete from 12-2pm.  Please make sure your child has a water 
bottle; a hat and sunscreen are also recommended for sun protection! We 
can use some more volunteers if you have the time. Field Day Volunteer 
Sign-up

🏆Grade Level Awards Days: Come celebrate all of the wonderful things 
that your child did this year!  You will receive more detailed information 
from your child’s teacher.

5/19/2025 - Pre-K@ 10:30am

5/20/25 - Kindergarten @ 9am 

5/21/25 - 1st @ 9:45am / 2nd grade @ 12:05pm 

5/22/25- 3rd @ 12:05pm / 4th grade @ 8:30am 

5/23/25 - 5th @ 8:45am  

🎪SPARK Carnival Day: On Wednesday, May 28th, your child will have a 
BLAST at our annual carnival day - bounce houses, treats and a FOAM 
DANCE PARTY!  Make sure your child brings a towel and extra clothing!

https://fs7.formsite.com/E9wioB/dtafbkcfpa/index?fbclid=IwY2xjawI2emhleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHbluh4oRTOwgZ8GDb1i1zSE04aFZE3stWhiGAd9MOvAqyDX5DECZg0WXAQ_aem_tvhoay9Aq-6iTYq01U3tfQ
https://apstoday.us/2025/04/28/the-aps-midtown-cluster-bridges-steam-education-across-generations-with-signature-events/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4AACA72DA4FF2-56517115-spark?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4AACA72DA4FF2-56517115-spark?useFullSite=true#/


Principal’s Corner

With Love, 
Dr. Jennifer Toney

Dear SPARK Families,

We are so proud of our students and all the hard work they put into testing this week! Their focus, 
effort, and positive attitudes were truly impressive. As scores become available, we will be sharing 
individual student reports with families.

We still have a few makeup tests to complete next week, and we appreciate your continued 
support in helping students stay rested and ready.

Starting Wednesday, May 14, parent visitors will once again be welcome in the building—we’re 
excited to see you!

We’re also gearing up for Field Day on Friday, May 16—a highlight of the school year! To help your 
child stay comfortable and ready to participate, please send them with:

● A small towel
● A refillable water bottle
● An extra snack

Field Day is a great opportunity for our Dragons to demonstrate what it means to compete willingly, 
one of our valued STEAM Learner characteristics, and to show the hallmarks of good 
sportsmanship—encouraging others, giving their best effort, and celebrating all successes.

We hope many of you have signed up to volunteer and will join us on Friday to cheer on our 
hardworking Dragons. Thank you for being such a vital part of our school community!

 


